
On behalf of my family, friends and myself...

Private schools have have a major place in our community and  without involvement from the state/government. Private schooling 
should always be an option for parents and kids as an alternative to public schools that are flooded with parents who are only 
“abiding the law” kids need good and unbiased education where “we the people” really have say on what our children are being 
taught. Private schools need to be kept PRIVATE! There’s no reason for government/state to step in. 

Thank you for your time,
Alicia Andrews 


